


to roam not high-rise buildings with overcrowding number of people.  Not only
will the overcrowding destroy our community but just the sight of it will as well.  It
is a great eyesore to those of us who look out our window only to see views
blocked from large buildings.
It is very sad that such a proposal to destroy our community is even being
considered, especially during a time like this.  It is despicable to think that anyone
is taking advantage of the pandemic for financial gain.  You cannot consider this
when we are locked down and unable to attend meetings and speak our minds-
our democratic right.  In fact, I look forward to either watching or reading the
minutes of this meeting that discusses and votes on the proposal so I, along with
other community members, can know which of our 'representatives' elected in
their position actually represented the concerns of their voters or the concerns of
the money hungry corporations.
Thank you
S. Onorati 




